
6 April 2021 

General Manager 
Far North Holdings Limited 
PO Box 7 
OPUA 

Attention 
Chris Galbraith via Email 

RE: RANGITOTO/WINDSOR LANDING 

Tēnā koe  Chris, 
On behalf of the hapū of Ngāti Rēhia please find our support for the above project. 

Over the years, development around Kerikeri has reduced opportunities for people to access the 
moana. We have also been concerned about the poor facility that currently exists at Rangitane, 
specifically the disrepair of the jetty, the steep and short ramp and the lack of parking for cars and 
trailers.  

Ngāti Rēhia supports investment in maritime infrastructure around Kerikeri that improves easier and 
safer access for our whānau to the moana in Te Pewhairangi. 

The proposed design has had input from Ngāti Rēhia and our kaitiaki have worked alongside the 
project for the past two (2) years.  

Our Kaitiakitanga responsibilities has been affirmed by the project and we have valued the 
relationships established during this process. 

The scope of the cultural elements of the design remains work in progress and we look forward to 
working together with our community in completing this component.  

Ngāti Rēhia supports the opportunity this development will provide all our whānau and community of 
the Te Kerikeri.  

Mauri ora, 

William Skipper (Kipa) Munro 
Chairman 
Te Rūnanga o Ngāti Rēhia 
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